
19 October 2011 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I have had the privilege to know Kevin Galalae for 31 years now.  I consider him my oldest and 

best friend.  

 

With great confidence I can state that Kevin is a warm hearted and caring healthy Human Being 

with an extraordinary sense of responsibility for himself and his people.  In fact he is continuing 

the tradition of his family who has brought up only the finest scientists and doctors.  Anybody 

with a only little interest in Kevin's curriculum cannot but stumble about these facts.  

  

Moreover I would like to suggest that those who have attested Kevin any kind of sufferings from 

mental or psychological illness should lay down their profession because they are truly 

dangerous for the public health. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

  

Heilpraktiker für Psychotherapie                                     

Jan Dallügge 

Isoldestrasse 13a 

14476 Potsdam 

Germany 

 


